
 

 

State Water Resources Control Board 

NOTICE OF VIRTUAL WEBINARS ON WATER RIGHTS AND 

FISHERIES IN SCOTT RIVER AND SHASTA RIVER WATERSHEDS 

State Water Resources Control Board (State Water Board) and California Department 
of Fish and Wildlife (CDFW) staff will host two virtual meetings to present introductory 
information about water rights and fisheries in the Scott River and Shasta River 
watersheds.  These educational presentations are meant to continue to provide 
information and an opportunity for engagement on important topics as the drought 
emergency regulation for the watersheds expires.  The webinars provide an opportunity 
to continue to establish a common knowledge base between the community, agencies, 
and other interested parties as we continue to engage on efforts to manage water 
resources in these watersheds.  Details of the public webinars are as follows: 

Webinar #1: Water Rights 101 
When: Thursday, August 3, 2023 at 4:00 PM 

Overview: State Water Board staff will provide an introduction and overview of key 
water right concepts related to these watersheds. 

Webinar #2: Fish 101 
When: Thursday, September 14, 2023 at 4:00 PM 

Overview: CDFW staff will present information on key species, basic habitat needs, 
and the status of fish populations in the watersheds. 

Webinar Attendee Information (same for both webinars):  
Join Zoom meeting online: 

https://waterboards.zoom.us/j/94332453084 
or 

Call in by phone: 
Find your local number: https://waterboards.zoom.us/u/adlMiNx4sw 

Meeting ID: 943 3245 3084 

The webinars will be recorded and available on the State Water Board’s website 
(https://www.waterboards.ca.gov/drought/scott_shasta_rivers/) for those that are unable 
to attend and want to review the information.  The webinars will consist of a recording of 
the presentation followed by an opportunity for questions and answers regarding the 
information presented.  

Staff are interested in working with parties on other virtual or in-person opportunities for 
sharing information on other topics such as agriculture and livestock, livestock watering 
systems, or emergency regulation review.  If you want to propose topics for additional 
presentations, please contact us using the contact information under the Questions 
section below.   

https://waterboards.zoom.us/j/94332453084
https://waterboards.zoom.us/u/adlMiNx4sw
https://www.waterboards.ca.gov/drought/scott_shasta_rivers/
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HOW TO RECEIVE UPDATES  
If you would like to receive email updates about the Shasta River and Scott River 
watersheds moving forward, please sign up for the State Water Board’s “Scott-Shasta 
Drought” email subscription list under “Water Rights” at: 
https://www.waterboards.ca.gov/resources/email_subscriptions/ 

QUESTIONS  
Please email questions regarding this notice and related efforts to: 
ScottShastaDrought@waterboards.ca.gov or leave a message at our dedicated 
Scott River and Shasta River Drought phone line at: (916) 327-3113. 

https://www.waterboards.ca.gov/resources/email_subscriptions/swrcb_subscribe.html
https://www.waterboards.ca.gov/resources/email_subscriptions/
mailto:ScottShastaDrought@waterboards.ca.gov

	State Water Resources Control Board
	NOTICE OF VIRTUAL WEBINARS ON WATER RIGHTS AND FISHERIES IN SCOTT RIVER AND SHASTA RIVER WATERSHEDS

